



August 14, 2008

Representative Earline W. Parmon NC House of Representatives 300 N. Salisbury Street, Room 541 Raleigh, NC 27603-5925

Dear Representative Parmon:

I am pleased to extend my greetings to those attending this event honoring you as State Representative Earline Parmon.

Your long term commitment to providing quality educational opportunities is well known. Therefore, creating the Earline Parmon Scholarship is a truly fitting recognition of your work.

I extend my best wishes and gratitude to you for positively changing the lives of so many of our young people.

Sincerely,

Allen Joines

Mayor



REPRESENTATIVE LARRY W. WOMBLE 71st District

OFFICE ADDRESS ROOM 534

300 N. SALISBURY STREET

LEGISLATIVE OFFICE BUILDING

RALEIGH, NC 27603-5925 TELEPHONE: (919) 733-5777

(919) 733-5777 (919) 754-3238 FAX

(919) 733-3113 GENERAL FAX

EMAIL Appress: larryw@ncleg.net

HOME ADDRESS: 1294 SALEM LAKE ROAD

WINSTON-SALEM, NC 27107

(336) 784-9373 (336) 784-1626 FAX

North Carolina General Assembly House of Representatives State Legislative Office Building 300 N. Salisbury Street Room 534 Raleigh, North Carolina 27603-5925

August 15, 2008

COMMITTEES:

APPROPRIATIONS
APPROPRIATIONS SUBCOMMITTEE ON

CAPITAL, CHAIR

EDUCATION

EDUCATION SUBCOMMITTEE ON

UNIVERSITIES, CHAIR ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL

RESOURCES

FINANCE, VICE-CHAIR LOCAL GOVERNMENT II

STATE PERSONNEL

University BOARD OF GOVERNORS

NOMINATING

WCP Communications
Marketing Division
C/O Earline Parmon Scholarship
P. O. Box 16496
Winston-Salem, North Carolina 27511

Dear Honorable Representative Parmon:

Please accept my heartiest congratulations on the scholarship fund that has been named in your honor by WCP Communications and Winston Salem State University NAACP, on Friday, August 15, 2008.

I commend you on this outstanding achievement. It is absolutely wonderful that you are being recognized for the exemplary and outstanding contributions you have made advocating for the advancement of people of color and stimulating change in the North Carolina Education System. With your continuing support I look forward to many successful years ahead.

You are a phenomenal woman! I support and congratulate you again on this prestigious honor. If I can be of any assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact my office. It is with grateful appreciation that I serve in the North Carolina House of Representatives with my colleague and friend.

Congratulations and blessing!

Lany showble

Best regards,

Larry W. Womble



Office of the Speaker Fro Tempore North Carolina House of Representatives State Legislative Office Building 300 N. Salishury Street, Room 301 Raleigh, North Carolina 27603–5925

WILLIAM L. WAINWRIGHT SPEAKER PRO TEMPORE

12TH DISTRICT:

CRAVEN & LENOIR

TELEPHONE:

(919) 733-5995 (919) 828-3801 FAX

EMAIL:

williamw@ncleg.net

HOME ADDRESS: PO Box 33

villiantiv & noisg.not

HAVELOCK, NC 28532-0033

August 12, 2008

COMMITTEES:

FINANCE, CHAIRMAN
WAYS & MEANS, VICE CHAIRMAN
APPROPRIATIONS SUBCOMMITTEE
ON CAPITAL

HEALTH INSURANCE

Representative Earline Parmon 3873 Barkwood Drive Winston-Salem, NC 27105

Dear Representative Parmon:

I am very pleased to write this letter to congratulate you on the establishment of The Earline Parmon Scholarship Fund. I am not able to celebrate this occasion with you, but please know that my thoughts and well wishes are with you.

You have always been a strong supporter of education and I have personally witnessed your drive in the General Assembly to initiate and support legislation to educate our children scholastically and socially. Your tireless energy in support of education has been second to none. I have watched you develop into a seasoned legislator, fighting for what you know is right and standing on your convictions.

I understand that this event is to be a surprise for you. Good luck to those who are trying to surprise you, because that is not an easy task. I will have to ask how it was done.

Again, congratulations on the honor that you will receive on this evening. No one deserves it more than you. I am proud to call you my friend and colleague in the North Carolina House of Representatives. I know that you will continue to use your gifts and talents to serve the citizens of North Carolina. I and others salute you for your vision and commitment to excellence in education. May your future be filled with greater blessings and spiritual riches.

05

Sincerely

Speaker Pro Tempore William L. Wainwright